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A heartfelt "Thank You" from Jordan for your generosity and love! 
Please read the student testimonies below. 

  

There is just $400 to reach the goal! 

 

   
 

Thanks to your generous support of the Arabic Literacy Project, WFWP Jordan 
can continue not only teaching literacy to refugee children, but also provide moral 
support and character education. Mrs. Irikura, the Project Director, said, "It is 
very important for all children to have good experiences in order to build 
positive character." 

  

During the summer, the children have been working with their teachers to create 
skits with a positive message, which they performed at three different refugee 
camps. Many had an amazing experience because they had never done such a 
thing before. Thank you for helping these children gain confidence and learn 
through positive interactions. 
  

Enjoy these testimonies from a few students who participated: 
 

 

 
  

Khaled, 12 years old, attends school 
but also works to collect cans, sell iron 
scraps, and sell small items at traffic 
lights in order to help his family. After 
the skits, he said he learned that we 
should be good people, stop fighting, 
and help our neighbors. 
  

Jaber, 14 years old, has never 
attended school since he was young. 
He collects cardboard with his father. 
He occasionally comes to the WFWP 
literacy classes. But after participating 
in the skits, he said he wanted to study 
hard in order to become an engineer 
so he won't have to collect cardboard 
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to support his family. He made a 
determination to start attending literacy 
classes. 
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